PARK, BEACH and RECREATION COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING
DECEMBER 1, 2021

The Park, Beach and Recreation Commission held their Regular Meeting on
Wednesday, December 1, 2021, at Lisman Landing. Chairman Worroll called the
meeting to order at 5:35 p.m.

Commissioners Present: Also Present:

D. Worroll Director B. Garfield
B. Bevan Ald. W. Willis

F. Shashinka

A. Fabian

K. Rowland

Public Comment

None

Consideration of the Minutes of the November 3, 2021, meeting.

Commissioners’ Shashinka and Bevan made and seconded a motion to accept the
minutes of the November 3, 2021, meeting as presented. Motion carried unanimously.

Correspondence

None

Director's Report - Director Garfield reported no more permits were being issued for
the winter season for tennis and pickleball. He also reported there has been a
significant increase to the electricity budget that has placed him at nearly zero. A brief
discussion ensued.

Director Garfield reported trivia has started up again with much enthusiasm. He also
reported the Milford Adaptive Program is in full swing, along with basketball, with the
adult program beginning tonight and the kids program beginning next Monday. Director
Garfield reported the gyms are full and that they are enforcing the rules as best as they
can. He reported work for the new playground at Grove Circle will begin after the
winter. He stated he wished to acknowledge former Ald. Connie Gaynor for her hard
work moving the new playground forward. Director Garfield reported they are starting
work for the portable stage for the City and that LED lights had been installed at Fowler
Field. Finally, Director Garfield recognized Mike Dooling of the Recreation Department
on receivi:&géﬁ@m Award (Above and Beyond the Call of Duty). He stated this is
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something for the department and city to be proud of.

Commissioner Reports

a) Golf Course Commission — Chairman Worroll work would begin once
approval was in place to address the dead trees. He also reported bunker
work would begin at the end of the season.

b) Bench Dedication Program — Director Garfield reported slabs have been
poured in various locations throughout the City. He stated the cost of the
program has gone up considerably and he was looking for suggestions to
address costs. Discussion ensued.

Unfinished Business

None

New Business

None.

Being no further business, Commissioners’ Fabian and Shashinka made and seconded
a motion to adjourn. Motion carried unanimously.

The meeting adjourned at 5:56 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
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